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Newsletter for the September 25th Meeting 
 

 

NEWS FROM THE PRESIDENT 

 
We had a great turn out of  22 members and guests for the August meeting.  Our thanks go out to Steve Crouse for 
providing the Eagle project. Vince Hale donated of a beautiful turned pen for the door prize.  Thanks also to Curtis White 
who donated a 2nd prize.  Eddie Brooks won the pen and Dean Walden got the package of 3 dog cut outs. 
 
The Christmas party was discussed and a tentative date of November 18th agreed to.  It has now been changed to 

December 16
th due to several people not being available on the November date.  The party will be held at the Meyers 

Community Center which is the same location as last year from 6pm to 11pm.  The following is a list of people who have 
already signed up to bring things along with a list of items we still need.  Please contact me with what you would like to 
bring if you are not already signed up. 
 
 Pasta Salad (Steve Crouse)  Canned Drinks (Jim Duncan) 
 Salad (Charley Garrison)  Dessert (Aldean Corwin) 
 Pea Salad (Michael Swadley)  Strawberry Cake (Dick Guerrera) 
 Broccoli Casserole (Diane Shaw) Green Beans (Gary Gaulden) 
 Deviled Eggs (Jean Caster)  Turkey & Ham (Bernie Gajdica) 
 Olives & pickles (Tom Noller) 
 
Still need:  Rolls and bread, paper plates, plastic knives forks & spoons, napkins, trash bags, ice, coffee/tea,  short 
Christmas tree. 
 
OTHER BUSINESS 

 
I suggested that we charge $5 per carver up to a total of $50 to pay the instructor for the class he is teaching.  This was 
quickly rejected by two of the top instructors.  So we need to have members step up and donate their skills to fill the 10 
teaching slots we have next year.  So far we have Tom Noller for January and myself for February.  Only 8 spots left so 
hurry up and let me know when you want to teach. 
 

WHAT’S IN STORE FOR THE SEPTEMBER 25th  MEETING? 

 

Dean Walden is back with another interesting carving just in time for Christmas.  Come join us and carve some angels.  If 
you were at the August meeting, you saw several that he is going to use as go bys. 

 
GOING GREEN  
 
Thanks to everyone for your patience.  I think we have the correct email address for everyone now who wants the 
newsletter through the internet.  Please contact Tom Noller if you have any issues with it.                               



 

 

     

                       EASY TO TELL THAT STEVE IS A SEASONED TEACHER!     WE’RE HAVING FUN NOW 

 

      

            DOESN’T BOB EVER SIT DOWN?                 SHOW AND TELL  

 

 

GOOD JOB ON THE DISPLAY TABLE 


